
 
 

 Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

October 19, 2021 

Workshop Meeting 

  

 

Admin: 

 

 1:  AARP funds. Discussion 

 

Administrator Ehrhart and Fiscal Officer Deborah Watson discussed that the money will be received in 

2 installments, the first installment of $266,015.32 has been received and the 2nd will come in June of 

2022. They discussed what the legal uses of this money could be.     

 

2: Recap: Joint School Board Meeting 

             

The Trustees were hoping that the School Board would support the Townships Fight against 

Annexation.  It was unclear after the meeting if the School Board would do so. 

 

 3: Recap: Huber Heights legislation. Action by Huber? 

 

There has been no decision from Huber Heights City Council to reject the annexation petition at this       

time.  They will be awaiting the Miami County Commissioners decision. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


